
 

 

 

Public Hearing Notice 

Sterling Planning Board 
  

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 41, Section 81T and 81U, M.G.L., the Town of 

Sterling Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, August 8, 2018, at 7:15 P.M. 

at the Butterick Municipal Office Building, 1 Park Street, Room 202, Sterling, to consider the 

application of Scott G. & Donna M. Charette, 1 Primrose Lane, Sterling, MA, Ronald F. Pichierri, 

3 Primrose Lane, Sterling, MA and Robert K. & Gail E. Lent, 35 Heywood Road, Sterling, MA 

for approval of a Definitive Subdivision Plan entitled “PRIMROSE LANE” located on the 

westerly side of Heywood Road, Sterling, MA, Assessors Map 10, Parcels 6, 7, and 7.1, further 

identified on a Plan of Land prepared for the applicants recorded in the Worcester Registry of 

Deeds Book 51955, Page 293.  The parcel consists of 6.425 acres with 3 proposed lots. 
  
A copy of the plan and application is available for inspection in the Sterling Town Clerk’s Office 

during regular business hours. 

 

 


